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ANNOUNCEMENTS

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2024
DAY 1

Good morning, Falcons!

Please turn off your personal electronic devices and put them in your
backpacks. Now, take out your planner and get ready to add any
announcement that applies to you.

Today’s Menu Pizza Hut Pizza OR Oven Baked Fish Sandwich

Mixed Vegetables, Celery Sticks, Pineapple,
Orange

Tomorrow’s Menu Chicken Crispitos OR Chicken Strips with
Breadsticks OR Benefit Bar, Yogurt & String
Cheese
Sweet Potato Fries, Broccoli, Spiced Applesauce,
Banana




News from AVID:

AVID's first Motivational Monday quote of the year. “If you cannot
do great things, do small things in a great way.” Napoleon Hill

Cross Country - if you have t-shirt order forms, please bring them to
room 243 now. Thanks.

NJHS - 8th graders that received an invitation to join NJHS will have
a mandatory meeting during their lunches on Tuesday. If you want
to join, you must be at the meeting on Tuesday in room 243. Thank

you!

News from Student Council:

Do you want to help plan the 8™ grade dance? Have ideas for
dress-up days? Do you want to be a part of a student-led group?
Student Council might be for you! Applications are available in room
208, the grade level houses, and the cafeteria. Returning members
must re-apply.

School Play Information:

Announcing the title of this year's school play: Murder at Aunt
Agatha’sl Thank you to everyone who stopped by to vote. If you
would like to be part of this exciting murder mystery, sign up on the
cafeteria bulletin board near the art/tech hallway. Auditions are this
week on Thursday and Friday after school in the auditorium. Don't
forget to grab a packet and ask Ms. Moore in room 2261 if you have
any questions.

News From RCU:

Attention Falcons! Do you need a safe place to save your money? Do
you enjoy earning prizes? Did you participate in the School $ense
program at your elementary school? Then here’s great news!

Royal Credit Union has an in-school branch at South Middle School,
available for students and staff. If you want to be part of a team
that works with money, fantastic prizes, and fun promotions, then

working for Royal Credit Union at South may be for you! Come learn



more during your lunch on Friday September 6 in the interactive
room in the 8th grade area (room B218). This will be a chance for you
to learn more about the program, ask questions, and pick up an
application.

Applications can be submitted to Student Services by Wednesday
September 11 by noon

How do we change the world?
One random act of kindness at a fime.
-Morgan Freeman



